
From: Jean Fraser
To: Johnson, Karen
CC: Barhydt, Barbara;  DiPierro, Philip
Date: 6/20/2014 4:01 PM
Subject: Confirmations-  1412 Congress St  -  Dunkin donuts reuse of rest bldg  #2014-033
Attachments: APP LTR only Congress St. - 1412 (Dunkin Donuts) May 2014.pdf; rec'd 6.13.14 
C0942_C-3_Site approved.pdf

Karen
 
Thank you for the final plans and the check payment in respect of the TMP condition.
 
I am writing to confirm the following in relation to the attached Approval letter for this project:
That the attached revised plan Sheet 3 Rev 1 6.12.2014 "Site Plan" has Planning Authority approval to 
the diminimus revision re the relocation of the menu board;
That the TMP Condition requiring a $5000 contribution to "fund pedestrian improvements to the 
intersection at Congress Street/Stevens Avenue near the Westgate Shopping Plaza" has been received 
and logged into the Citys financial system;
That the first condition under "Site Plan" has been complied with.
There are no outstanding site plan issues and the Planning Division has no site plan reservations 
regarding the issuance of building permits associated with the Dunkin Donuts fit up.
 
thank you
Jean
 
 
 
 
Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728


